
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
2016-05-19 
 
Attn: Felix Camire 
Town of Canmore 
902 7th Avenue 
Canmore, AB, T1W 3K1 
  
 
RE: Town of Canmore Debris Flood Retention Structure 
  
  
   
 
Please be advised that the Blood Tribe Tribal Government & External Affairs Traditional Land 
Use and Occupancy Study Office conducted a traditional land use assessment of the above 
project on April 21, 2016. No traditional sites were found on native prairie within the project right 
of way. 
 
Accept this letter as a non-objection to the above noted projects. However, any decision 
including our non-objection, should not be construed or interpreted as abandoning, waiving or 
extinguishing our Aboriginal or Treaty Rights. 
 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at 403-737-
8236. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 

Mike Oka 
Consultation Coordinator  
Blood Tribe Tribal Government & External Affairs 
 

                    FROM THE OFFICE OF  
TRIBAL GOVERNMENT & EXTERNAL AFFAIRS 

TRADITIONAL LAND USE AND OCCUPANCY 
STUDY 


